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September 20, 2022

Dear valued Dearborn County Federal Credit Union members,

The positive member vote on September 7th has resulted in the merger of Dearborn County Federal Credit 
Union with Hoosier Hills Credit Union, effective November 1st! As you might imagine, we are hard at work 
diligently preparing for your official transition to Hoosier Hills Credit Union, where you will have access to 
enhanced products, services, and financial conveniences. 

Sharing our disclosures with you is an integral part of that preparation. Please review the following documents 
included in this mailing:

•  Agreements and Disclosures
•  Privacy Policy
•  Account Disclosure Rates
•  Schedule of Fees and Charges
•  What You Need to Know About Overdrafts and Overdraft Fees

 
In the coming weeks you will receive a step-by-step informational guide outlining all you need to know, from 
the merger schedule and registering for online and mobile banking, to maximizing the benefits of your new 
Hoosier Hills accounts and seamlessly transitioning your finances. 
 
If you have questions in the meantime, please contact your Lawrenceburg Service Center at 812.537.8153, 
call Hoosier Hills at 800.865.2612, or email info@hoosierhills.com. We also encourage you to check our  
website for conversion information and updates at hoosierhills.com/dearbornmerger. We are thrilled to have 
you joining our Hoosier Hills Credit Union family!

With warmest regards,

 
Travis R. Markley	          
President, and CEO 
Hoosier Hills Credit Union


